
Dear Saints: 

 
Since the Lord’s Table was established in Dublin, Ireland in 2005, the Church has been 

meeting in homes or in rented facilities. This was acceptable for a time because costs 

were reasonable and space was adequate. However, in recent years,  prices have 

increased substantially and our numbers have grown. As a result, the time has come for 

a suitable meeting hall. 

 

Dublin is listed as one of nine target European localities for strengthening with strategic 

importance in the Recovery as the only English speaking capital in the EU. A good 

meeting place will help establish the Church for spreading in the country.  

 

For well over a year, we have been looking at properties. However, Dublin is a strong 

“seller’s market” and agents require a "proof of purchase" up front; meaning evidence 

that we already have the funds to complete the transaction. This is in the form of a bank 

statement or letter from a solicitor verifying that funds are already on hand. These funds 

must be available at the time of agreement. In effect, this requirement prevents us from 

moving forward because currently we do not have sufficient funds.  

 

Due to this limitation, we are presenting this need to the Recovery, asking the saints and 

the churches to consider giving to a "trust fund" so that we may build up the necessary 

cash reserve to complete a purchase. If an adequate amount is built up we can proceed 

to view properties and provide the necessary assurance to the Seller that we have the 

funds. In this market, we estimate about 2 million euro would provide good options for 

purchase, with any needed renovations.  

 

We ask you to please bring this matter to the Lord. Any offerings should be designated 

to “Dublin Meeting Place.” Information on how to make donations can be found at:  

 

Gifts may be sent directly to:  

Account 1: Deutsche Bank 

Account Name: Elim Springs e.V. 

Account Number: DE66 3007 0024 0545 5290 00 

BIC/Swift Code: DEUTDEDBDUE 

OR 

via www.Lordsmove.org under “Offerings” with a clear designation. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

 

The brothers in the Church in Dublin 


